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Senate Prevents Chinese Land Purchases Near Military Installations  

 
CONCORD, NH – Senator Regina Birdsell (R-Hampstead), released the following statement today on 
the Senate passing SB 366-FN, relative to restricting the purchase of real property on or around military 
installations: 
 
   “We will not let the Chinese government quietly purchase American land in mass quantities in New 
Hampshire like they are doing across the country. This bill puts a stop to the Chinese Communist Party’s 
overreach in the Granite State. Blocking the People’s Republic of China from buying up land on or within 
10 miles of any military installations and infrastructure protects our residents from nefarious foreign 
powers. We cannot have foreign governments buying up our land, especially near military bases. New 
Hampshire is home to countless organizations that supply our military, and they should not have to worry 
about Chinese intrusion near their base of operations.”  
 

Background: SB 366-FN stops the Chinese government from being able to purchase property on or near 
New Hampshire military installations. Senator Birdsell is the prime sponsor.  
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